For Immediate Release-May 19, 2020
CITY HALL LOBBY HAS RE-OPENED SUBJECT TO OCCUPANCY AND DISTANCING GUIDELINES
Goldthwaite, Texas.    Effective today, City Hall lobby is open for access on a limited basis and subject to the following guidelines:
1.  If you are feeling ill please do not come into the lobby

2. No more than two people are allowed in the lobby at one time and must maintain 6 feet of distance between each other

3. Only one person may be at the counter at a time

4. If the lobby is full, customers may line up at the blue stakes located outside City hall.

All other contactless payment options are still available.  Drop box, phone, mail, on-line and bank draft payment services will continue.

If you are feeling ill, the guidelines state you should contact your primary care provider.
The Texas Department of State Health Services has a website with the most up to date information regarding conditions and recommendations in the State of Texas.  The website is DSHS.Texas.gov.  In addition, Gov. Abbott’s website has additional information regarding the re-opening of Texas.
For questions about this release please contact City Manager Robert Lindsey at 325-648-3186.
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